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Nuclear Materials Safety Branch \%J 
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6306 I d 6  ;03033533 
Re: Radioactive Materials Licenses 06-06697-02 and 06rm7-03 6 

Please amend the above licenses for The Stamford Hospital to change the 
Radiation Safety Officer from Harvey Hecht, M.D. to James Summers, M.S. Mr. 
Summers is now a full time employee of Stamford Hospital and has previously served as 
Radiation Safety Officer for The Valley Hospital in New Jersey (License No. 29-03845- 
01) from May 1,2001 to May 31,2004. In addition Mr. Summers has served as 
Radiation Safety Officer for Winthrop University Hospital in New York State for fifteen 
years and prior to that served as Assistant Radiation Safety Officer for Columbia 
Presbyterian Medical Center in New Your City for five years. 

In addition to his extensive experience he is Board Certified in Radiological 
Physics by the American Board of Radiology and is Licensed by New York State in 
Medical Health Physics. 

We appreciate your attention to the above. 

Sincerely, 

KdFhleen Silard, Vice President 
Chairman, Radiation Safety Committee Administration 

http://www.stamhealth.org


This is t9 acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

&/n~drwds. 06 :OledCi7- S A / O 6 4 d d q 7 - 0 3  a There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number I $37 (0 0 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 
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